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Lt. General Obering Addresses House Government Reform and 
Oversight Committee 
 

Air Force Lt. General Henry A. “Trey” Obering, Missile Defense Agency director, appeared yesterday before 
the Government Reform and Oversight Committee of the House of Representatives to discuss a wide variety 
of missile defense topics including: testing, system acquisition, operational capabilities delivered to the 
Combatant Commands, and near-term and long-term development and fielding efforts.  He also provided 
information to the Committee about the current state of the missile defense program and the fact that in 2007 
the Missile Defense Agency had the most successful and productive year in the history of the missile defense 
program. 
 
 
News media point of contact is Rick Lehner, Missile Defense Agency, at (703) 697-8997 or Richard.lehner@mda.mil 
 
Click here for Lt. General Obering’s written testimony.  
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